
learn more about 
what’s going on

invite us 
to your 
community!
MRC Board members are always 
willing to attend municipal meetings 
in member communities to discuss 
developments as we move forward 
with our post-2018 planning. Feel free 
to contact any board member or Greg 
Lounder to ask for a visit.

- Greg Lounder, Executive Director

   glounder@mrcmaine.org | 664-1700

Ken Fletcher, Town Councilor, Town of Winslow
(207) 872-6760 | letcher2@roadrunner.com

Joshua J. Reny, Town Manager, Town of Fairfield
(207) 453-7911 | jreny@fairfieldme.com

Sophia Wilson, Board Treasurer, Town Manager, 
Town of Orono
(207) 889-6905 | sophiew@orono.org

Chip Reeves, Board President, Director of Public 
Works, Town of Bar Harbor
(207) 288-1026 | chip@barharbormaine.gov

Jim Guerra, Manager, Mid-Coast Solid Waste 
Corp.
(207) 236-2467 | mcswc@roadrunner.com

Elery Keene, Executive Director, KVCOG (retired)
(207) 872-5231 | wekeene@me.acadia.net

Catherine Conlow, City Manager, City of Bangor
73 Harlow Street, Bangor, Maine 04401
(207) 992-4200 | cathy.conlow@bangormaine.gov

Karen Fussell, Finance Director, City of Brewer
(207) 989-8440 | kfussell@brewermaine.gov

Tony Smith, Director of Public Works, Town of 
Mt. Desert
(207) 276-5743 | director@mtdesert.org
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check this out

happy new Year from 
the mrc!
Following a well-attended annual meeting in mid-December, we’re 
preparing for another year of high-activity as our organization 
continues to prepare for a post-2018 transition to a new 
processing solution for our communities’ municipal solid waste.

Just before the annual meeting, we attended a Hampden Town 
Council meeting to introduce the town to the exciting news that 
we had signed an option for a tract 
of land near I-95 to locate our new, 
state-of-the-art processing facility.  
This new development plan, which 
does not include a landfill, provides 
both an ideal location for our facility 
and provides new infrastructure in an 
area that Hampden has long wanted 
to develop.

At their January meeting, the board will review the results of a 
University of Maine Engineering Department peer review of the 
Fiberight technology and decide whether to move forward with 
that company and technology for the site. 

We’ll be launching some new communication 
elements this year to keep members 
better informed, including this newsletter 
and a regular e-mail alert system that 
you’ll be able to sign up for in the next 
few weeks. In addition to these new 

elements, we’ll continue to keep www.
mrcmaine.org regularly updated and 

to send along regular mailings.

- Chip Reeves, MRC Board President
  chip@barharbormaine.gov | 288-1026

Municipal Review Committee | 395 State Street | Ellsworth, ME 04605 | www.MRCMaine.org

I hope to see you at the 
January Board meeting 
if you can make it and 
if not, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out 
to either me or Greg 
Lounder, our executive 
director.
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next mrc board meeting
Wednesday, January 28 | 10:00 a.m.

Orono Town Hall | 59 Main Street, Orono
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More information is always 
available at www.mrcmaine.org

And don’t hesitate to contact 
Executive Director greg lounder 
for more information:

glounder@mrcmaine.org
207-664-1700

timeline for developing the 
hampden Processing Facility
At a Hampden Town Council meeting on December 15, 2014, the 
MRC announced plans to develop a state-of-the-art solid waste 
recycling and processing facility in Hampden near Interstate 
95. You can find more information about this proposal at www.
mrcmaine.org/post-2018

2015 MRC will make exclusive commitment to preferred 
vendor and technology

Apply for permits & develop infrastructure

Negotiate agreements to operate

2016 Seek municipal approvals of agreements

If a sufficient number of municipalities approve: get 
permits, get financing & start construction

2017 Construct facility and infrastructure

2018 Start commercial operation

three business agreements needed to operate the 
new hampden Facility

1. site lease:  MRC leases site to Fiberight with site use 
restrictions and basis for oversight 

2. master msw supply agreement:  A contract between 
MRC and Fiberight that supports financing, insulates towns from 

liability, and simplifies management 
and compliance

3. town ratification agreements: 
Agreements between the towns and 
the MRC on delivery of MSW to 
Fiberight
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MAP NOTES:

1:  SITE DATA DEVELOPED BY CES, INC.,

DECEMBER, 2015.

2:  ELEVATION DATA COURTESY OF 

MAINE OFFICE OF GIS (MEGIS).

3.  PARCEL AND ZONING DATA COURTESY

OF THE TOWN OF HAMPDEN.

4. BASE MAPPING LAYERS ARE SERVER-

BASED IMAGERY, TOPOGRAPHIC IMAGES, 

OR TERRAIN DEPICTIONS COURTESY OF 

ESRI. ACQUIRED OCT., 2014.

5:  MAP IS PROJECTED USING THE 

UNIVERSAL TRANSVERSE MERCATOR 

(UTM) PROJECTION, ZONE 19 NORTH, 

METERS AND REFERENCES THE NORTH 

AMERICAN DATUM OF 1983 (NAD83).

6:  NORTH ARROW IS REFERENCED TO 

GRID NORTH.

7:  INTENDED FOR REFERENCE PUR-

POSES ONLY.  THE MRC & CES, INC. AND 

THEIR AFFILIATES ARE NOT RESPONSIBLE

FOR THE MISUSE OF THIS MAP OR DATA

DEPICTED HEREIN.
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2015:
the Year ahead
January-march

•	MRC will make exclusive 
commitment to preferred 
vendor and technology

•	Apply for permits, develop 
infrastructure

•	Negotiate agreements

april-June

•	Fiberight applies for permits 

July-september

•	Negotiate agreements

october-december 

•	Finalize agreements to 
present at the 2015 MRC 
Annual Meeting in December

At the Annual Meeting, the Board 
asked members to participate in 
the coming years in the following 
ways:

1. Monitor MRC communications

2. Evaluate role in and needs for 
post-2018 system

3. Plan for Councils or Town 
Meeting to act on MRC 
proposals starting December 
2015 (plan for warrant articles, etc.)

4. Give feedback on contents of 
agreements

5. Support MRC legislative 
positions

mrc member 
community 

engagement is 
important.


